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M1. Update: AAB Executive Order: Impact of COVID-19 on Property Tax Administration –
Working Group Report

Comment:
I, Rosemarie Kwiatkowski, Deputy County Counsel, represent the Alameda County 
Assessment Appeals Board ("AAB"). Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the AAB requests that 
an Executive Order be issued granting a tolling or an extension of time re: the two year 
statutory period within which to hear the Assessment Appeals due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. The Assessor and the AAB have worked diligently to resolve the cases; however, 
the AAB still has many cases that will need to be heard before the end of the year in order to 
meet the statutory deadline. I would like to elaborate further during the public comment 
period. Thank you.




